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LAKE COUNTY

FLORIDA

December 05, 2013

John G. Beville
32751 North Whitney Rd
Leeshurg, FL 34748

Dear Mr. Beville:

Thank you for your letter in reference to the condition of Whitney Road. The Supervisor has checked the
areas of concern and found the road in good structural condition. While the numerous repair areas are
unsightly, Whitney Road does not currently meet the criteria for resurfacing.

Annually, County staff performs a pavement condition inspection on every County Maintained road. This
system was developed by the University of Wisconsin Madison and is called the “PASER System”. This
system provides a 1 to 10 rating and takes into account the number of potholes, number and size of
cracks, amount of rutting, number of raveling rocks, as well as other physical conditions which would
warrant resurfacing would then have a traffic count study performed. This traffic count is then prioritized
with pavement conditions to develop a fair, accurate analysis and comparison of all County roadways.
The segments of Whitney Road that you address in your letter are currently rated between 5 and 7. The
next scheduled inspection of the roadway should take place in April of 2014. At that time, it is possible
that portions of Whitney Road will meet the requirements for resurfacing.

| hope this information is helpful please let me know if we can of further service.
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Charlie Kent, Supervisor

Public Works Department
Road Operations/ MAI

Phone: 352-787-0074

Fax: 352-787-1465

Email: ckent@lakecountyfl.gov
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